
	

Mail Order Enrollment Process 
 
For injured workers to be enrolled and receive mail order prescription services under the Comp+ 
mail order offering, the following two steps need to be followed: 

1. The injured worker or member of the TRISTAR team should request enrollment in the 
mail order program via telephone – (866) 337-6426. Enrollment only takes a few 
minutes to verify delivery address and provide any allergy information to the Comp+ 
team. 

2. Once enrollment is complete and verified with the Comp+ helpdesk, the injured 
worker, in coordination with a TRISTAR team member should request new 
prescriptions from their prescriber. 

 
Please provide prescribers with the following pharmacy information: 
 
 Pharmacy:  Pharmerica 
 Address:   6330 E 75th St Ste 322 
  Indianapolis, IN 46250 
 NCPDP:  1529607 
 NPI:   1730112301 
 Fax:  (866) 393-1535 
 
 
**Prescriptions may be dispensed for a 90 day supply if medically necessary. Please send 
prescriptions with adequate quantity and day supply to meet the needs of the injured worker. 
 
 
 
 

Do not request prescriptions from the prescriber 
prior to enrolling in Mail Order service.  

 
 

QUESTIONS? PLEASE CALL US! 
(866) 337-6426 


